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Lisa Daigle

From: Kerry McAndrew
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 8:11 AM
To: ZBA Chair
Cc: Lisa Daigle
Subject: FW: Zoning Board of Appeals Monthly Meeting

Hi Bill, 
 
Please see below.  
 
Lisa – I copied you as I feel that this may be intended for P&Z. 
 
Thanks, 
Kerry McAndrew 
First Selectman’s Office Administrator 
10 Maple Ave. 
Beacon Falls, CT. 06403 
O: 203-729-4340 
C: 203-577-8100 
kmcandrew@beaconfallsct.org 
 
 

From: Alexander Bloomingdale <alex.bloomer27@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 5:52 PM 
To: Kerry McAndrew <kmcandrew@beaconfallsct.org> 
Subject: Zoning Board of Appeals Monthly Meeting 
 
Hello Kerry McAndrew and the Zoning Board, 
 
I am emailing you as a concerned Beacon Falls family. This is regarding the proposal to build 109 new homes in our 
town. As a family who has lived in Beacon Falls for almost 30 years we strongly oppose this new housing project. We 
urge the Zoning Board to turn down this proposal. We do not want these new homes to be built in our town. Since we 
are not able to attend this meeting in person I respectfully request that you take our concerns and the concerns of our 
fellow town residents into account before voting on this matter.  
 
Regards, 
 
Alexander Bloomingdale and Family 


